
 

 

Olympic council of Asia 

PO Box: 6706 Hawalli – Zip Code 32042, Kuwait – E info@ocasia.org 

T +965 22274277 – 22274288 – 22274299 – F +965 22274280 – 22274290 – W www.ocasia.org 

 

 

 
17th November 2023 
 
To: 
President, Secretary Generals, and Technical Delegates Of  
Asian and International Sports Federations 
 
Subject:  Rescheduling of 6th Asian Indoor and Martial Arts Games,  

Bangkok – Chonburi, Thailand 2021 (AIMAGOG) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to our letter dated November 16, 2023, addressed to all 
Members of the National Olympic Committees (NOCs) of the Olympic 
Council of Asia (OCA) regarding the 6th Asian Indoor and Martial Arts 
Games (AIMAGOG) in Bangkok – Chonburi, Thailand.  The OCA would 
like to inform you that after a series of extensive discussions with the 
National Olympic Committee of Thailand and the Sports Authority of 
Thailand, it has been unanimously agreed by all parties to reschedule the 
6th Asian Indoor and Martial Art Games to be held after the conclusion 
of the Paris Olympic Games. This will provide the Organizing 
Committee with more time to better prepare for the Games.  
 
The exact dates for the rescheduled games will be communicated to all 
the Asian Federations (AFs), International Federations (IFs), and NOCs 
in a timely manner by the OCA, taking into consideration the 
international sports calendar and events for the year 2024.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
 
With kind regards, 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vinod Kumar Tiwari 
Acting Director General, OCA 
 
C.C: NOC Thailand & Sports Authority of Thailand 
 
 


